
The NT Heung Yee Kuk Yuen Long District Secondary School 

High-flyers’ Sharing Session 

 

The NT Heung Yee Kuk Yuen Long District Secondary School High-flyers’ Sharing Session was successfully 

held on 15 December 2018. Elite students of our school took the opportunity to share their life in Heung Chung 

with nearly 700 primary students, parents and teachers as a way to give back to their primary schools. The 

sharing session was divided into morning and afternoon sessions, consisting of sharing by our elite students, 

a school tour and a brief introduction of the S.1 admission procedures. Our visitors had the valuable chance 

to get a glimpse of the wonderful secondary school life at Heung Chung and have a deeper understanding of 

the school culture as a whole.  

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 


